6200 SoUTHWEST 73RD STREET
Miami, FLoripa 33143
(305) 661-4611

August 20, 1993

Adjusters International

805 University Square Building
4625 5th Avenue

Pittsburgh, PA 15213

Re: Hurricane Loss for South Miami Health Systems
Gentlemen:

Enclosed is our check in the amount of $65,738 which represents
South Miami Hospital’s portion of your billing for services
rendered in connection with the settlement of losses due to
Hurricane Andrew. The balance due in the amount of $105,902 has
been requested of SMH Homestead Hospital and should be remitted
shortly.

We wish to express our appreciation for the excellent service
rendered by Martin Smith, our consultant, in this matter.
Should you need the use of our hospital as a reference in any
similar matter, we would be happy to oblige. Call me if there
are any questions at (305) 662-8104.

egards,

seph M. Antonell
ontroller

JMA/sb

enc.
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